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From: Emily Houlik-Ritchey
Sent: Friday, January 16, 2015 3:25 PM
To: CEQA contact

To whom it may concern:

I am writing to ask that you say "no" to increased greenhouse gas emissions in Santa Barbara County. As requests
for permits for Steam-Injection Wells come in, we must deny oil and gas companies the right to pollute without
limit. Please set a "zero net increase" in emissions.

Sincerely,
Emily Houlik-Ritchey



